
Report on Workshop

Three day workshop on “Basic understanding on Short Film Production”: 1, 2
and 4th June 2022.

Participant’s Profile: A total of 50 delegates/students from B.Voc Digital Film Production
department and the NSS Unit has participated.

Three day certificate workshop programme on Basic Understanding on Short Film
Production has been conducted on 1st, 2nd and 4th of June 2022, by MES Asmabi
College in collaboration with Kites Foundation. The classes of the workshop have been
led by Cyril Syriac, the creative head of Kites Foundation and Out of the Box workshop
team. The students from B.Voc Digital Film Production Department and the NSS Unit
have participated in the practice oriented workshop.

The purpose of the workshop was to teach the students how to independently produce
short films within limited time.

https://www.instagram.com/kitesfoundation/


The first day of the workshop was theory oriented, in which the basics of film production
and cinematography techniques were discussed. The second day of the programme
has been practice oriented, and the participant students themself made a five minute
length short film with the guidance of the Out of the Box workshop team.

At the closing ceremony, the College Principal Dr. A. Biju emphasized the importance of
the practice oriented education and its role in the next generation learning.
College Vice Principal Dr Reena Muhammad, NSS Coordinator Dr Ansar and B. Voc
Digital Film Production Head Mynag, Mrs. Claire John and Cyril Syriac (representing the
Kites Foundation) attended the closing session.

The entire programme was coordinated with the support of the Principal, the B. Voc
Digital Film Production department and the NSS Unit of MES Asmabi College,
Vemballur.

Feedback: All the participants of the workshop have expressed their gratitude to the Out
of the Box workshop team and Kites Foundation for making the workshop more practice
oriented.




